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To:
         Parents   



From          Beth McCarthy






Date:          March 1, 2012


        http://IanBaillie.nbed.nb.ca
· After the March Break we will be having our Winter Carnival:
Monday – K’s will be sliding

Tuesday – Gr. 1’s will be sliding

Wednesday Grade 2H will be sliding

Thursday Grade 2/3L and 3H will be sliding

Remember to bring your helmets and sleds the day your class will be sliding.

Enjoy your March Break!










